
The	Education	People	is	inviting	are	inviting	you	to
join	them	their	launch	event	of	the	Kent	&	Medway
Guilds.	They	are	partnering	with	The	Kent	Invicta
Chamber	of	Commerce	to	present	a	panel	event
with	some	of	the	top	names	in	Business	and
Education,	in	order	to	inform	local	Business	people
about	the	future	of	Education	and	how	the	Guilds
can	help	shape	your	business.	The	event	will	be
taking	place	on	Wednesday	4th	March	(8:00	am	-
10:30	am)	at	Ashford	International	Hotel.

REGISTER	YOUR	INTREST	HERE

TOMORROW'S	WORKFORCE	TODAY

The	Chatham	Historic	Dockyard	Trust	is	pleased	to
announce	the	appointment	of	Duncan	Wilson
OBE,	Chief	Executive,	Historic	England,	to	its	Board
of	Trustees.	Mr	Wilson	will	officially	take	up	the	post
at	the	Trust’s	next	Board	meeting	on	27	February
2020.

READ	MORE	HERE	

HISTORIC	ENGLAND	CHIEF	TO	JOIN
THE	CHATHAM	HISTORIC
DOCKYARD

A	leading	wine	merchant	has	been	allowed	to	build
a	new,	modern	base	that	will	double	up	as	a	tourist

THE	VINORIUM	WINE	MERCHANT
TO	MOVE	INTO	NEW	EGERTON
HOME

LinkedIn Twitter Website



destination.	The	Vinorium	-	currently	based	in
Lenham	-	has	received	council	backing	for	a	new
home	in	Egerton,	where	visitors	will	be	able	to
taste	wine	and	find	out	more	about	the	growing
process.

READ	MORE	HERE

On	Friday	21st	February,	Virgin's	first-ever	cruise
ship	-	set	to	'shake	up'	the	cruise	industry	-	has
sailed	into	Dover.	Five	years	in	the	making,	£550
million	Scarlet	Lady	is	the	first	of	Sir	Richard
Branson’s	brand	new	fleet	of	cruise	ships.

READ	MORE	HERE

FIRST-EVER	VIRGIN	VOYAGES
CRUISE	SHIP	DOCKS	IN	DOVER

After	launching	their	apprenticeship	programme
for	aspiring	managers	last	year,	Laura	Stroud,
Assistant	Manager	at	The	Royal	Hotel,	in	Deal,	has
been	named	Hospitality	and	Retail	Apprentice	of
the	Year	at	the	East	Kent	Apprenticeship	Awards.	

READ	MORE	HERE

TOP	AWARD	FOR	A	SHEPHERD
NEAME	APPRENTICE	AT	THE	ROYAL
HOTEL

Tourism	support	and	advice
To	discuss	how	you	can	work	more	closely	with	Visit	Kent,	please	contact	us.

You	are	currently	subscribed	to	Visit	Kent	Business	newsletters	to	receive	the	latest
news,	activity,	reports	and	events.​
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